

CITY CLERK'S OFFICE

400 La Crosse Street
La Crosse, Wisconsin 54601
(608) 789-7510
cityclerk@cityoflacrosse.org
www.cityoflacrosse.org

January 11, 2024

THE BLUE ZONE PICKLEBALL LLC ATTN: MICHELLE JENSEN-BEYER 2400 ROSE ST LA CROSSE WI 54603

Dear Michelle,

Our office is in receipt of the request to apply for a Combination "Class B" Beer & Liquor license at 2400 Rose St. for the 2023-2024 license period.

Said request will be considered at the following meetings:

Judiciary & Administration Committee Tues., January 30, 2024 at 6:00 p.m.

Council Chambers of City Hall, 400 La Crosse St.

Common Council Thurs., February 8, 2024 at 6:00 p.m.

Council Chambers of City Hall, 400 La Crosse St.

We recommend someone attend the J&A meetings where public hearing is allowed; there may be questions or comments from a committee or council member or another citizen. Public hearing is not allowed at the Council meeting; although, you are welcome to attend. Your request for permission to apply will appear on the agendas as file #24-0096.

Attendance is allowed either in person or virtually. If you wish to attend virtually, please email me for the link to participate. If you have any questions, comments, or concerns; do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Sondra Craig Deputy Clerk

craigs@cityoflacrosse.org

Sondra Craig

608-789-7549